
 

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  

Dear Employer ,   
  
We invite you to take part in a survey being conducted by Red Earth Training Solutions Pty  
Ltd to seek your views on the quality of education and training provided by our organisation.   
  
The survey  is being conducted to collect feedback from employers about th eir training  
experiences.     Red E arth Training Solutions uses the feedback it receives from employers as  
part of its continuous improvement processes to ensure it provides quality training and  
as sessment.     Red Earth Training Solutions must also provide a summary report of feedback  
from employers to its Registering Body to provide an indication of its performance.     This is a  
condition of registration.     The survey should take about 10 minutes to com plete.   
  
Your feedback really counts.     You can complete the survey form by clicking on the  
attachment in this email, completing the responses and emailing back to  
admin@redearthtrainingsolutions. com.au .   
  
Please note that your response is private and confidential.     Individual respondents will not  
be identified in any data or reports.     Survey responses will not be linked with enrolment  
records.     Participation in this survey is highly valued, but vol untary.     You are free to  
withdraw your consent at any time.     We will protect your anonymity and the confidentiality  
of your response to the fullest possible extent within the limits of the law.   
  
If you have any questions about this survey or would like furt her information,    
please visit  www.training.gov.a u   ;   telephone us on  (08) 8280 3439  or  email  us at  
admin@redearthtrainingsolutions.com.au .   
  
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
Red E a rth  Training Solutions Pty Ltd   
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AQTF Employer Questionnaire  

The following publication was endorsed by the former Standing Council for Tertiary Education Skills 
and Employment (SCOTESE). On 13 December 2013, COAG agreed that its council system should be 
streamlined and refocused. As a result the COAG Industry and Skills Council has been established to 
replace the former SCOTESE.   

This publication remains current and applicable to the VET sector.  



 


